
 

 

7th June 2018 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Kingswood Trip Meeting 
 

We hope that your child is looking forward to their residential trip to Kingswood in September! 
We would like to invite you to attend a parent meeting to find out more about the trip on 
Monday 2nd July from 3:45pm-4:30pm.  
 
If you have any questions about the trip before or after the meeting, or you are unable to 
attend the meeting and would like to discuss any concerns, please speak to your child’s current 
Year 5 class teacher. Please note that there will be no separate meetings to discuss room 
allocations. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson 
Year 5/6 Phase Leader 

  


